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The Elizabeth Family Church community joined with the Clifton Family Church community to hold a 

concert honoring True Parents' Birthday on February 9 in Clifton, NJ. The purpose of this event was to 

allow Unificationists in the community to perform anything they feel will reflect their love to True 

Parents. 

 

The concert started off strong with the Elizabeth Family Church Band who performed "One Family Under 

God," "We are the World," and "I Could See Clearly Now that the Rain is Gone." Other acts included the 

Clifton Family Church Choir, a martial arts demonstration, a drum solo, the Elizabeth Children's Choir, a 

Mujogeon dance performance by Youth Ministry, the Collegiate Association for the Research of 

Principles, and Kodan, and many others. 

 

After the performances, all 250 guests enjoyed a wonderful dinner and joined the live broadcast of True 

Parents' Birthday Celebration in Korea. 

 

 
 


